

Office of the Provost

Dear colleagues,

Welcome back! As we approach the start of the term, it's now time to <u>report Winter 2024 course</u> <u>materials</u>. All instructors need to report course materials to the Duck Store or indicate that no materials are required for their course no later than October 2, 2023.

As a reminder, reporting your materials on time helps us comply with the statewide requirement that all Oregon colleges and universities display required course materials and associated costs on the university bookstore website at the time of student registration. Beyond complying with the legislative requirement, providing this information to students in advance of registration gives them the necessary time to find low-cost alternatives and seek financial support.

Please review the Duck Store <u>instructions for adopting materials</u> (which include options for reporting no-cost materials), and visit the <u>Textbook Course Materials Adoptions webpage</u> for more information.

As always, if you have questions or need support, get in touch at rcb@uoregon.edu.

Sincerely,
Ron Bramhall
Associate Vice Provost for Academic Affairs
Office of the Provost

1258 University of Oregon, Eugene OR 97403-1258 P: 541-346-3186 | F: 541-346-2023

You are being sent this message based on your affiliation with the University of Oregon.

Share this email:





This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book.

Unsubscribe

Having trouble viewing this email? View this email online.